
 

 

 

Resolution for Name and Curriculum Change 

Bachelor of Science in Hospitality Industry Studies to  
Hospitality Industry Management 

Department of Hotel, Restaurant and Institutional Management 

WHEREAS, the Department of Hotel, Restaurant and Institutional Management (HRIM) 
offers the Hospitality Industry Studies (HPIS) major, a rigorous quantitative curriculum 
designed to serve the needs of students interested in careers in ancillary and support 
services aiding the hospitality industries, and   

WHEREAS, the HRIM faculty and advisors found the HPIS curriculum to be restrictive 
and difficult to double major or minor; and  

WHEREAS, the proposed changes, including a name change from Hospitality Industry 
Studies to Hospitality Industry Management, are designed to broaden the appeal and 
utility of the major, so it better serves the needs of our most qualified students and 
prepares them careers in the hospitality industry,  

RESOLVED, that the Faculty Senate approve, effective immediately, the Hospitality 
Industry Studies to become Hospitality Industry Management, along with the new 
curriculum as set forth.  

 
 


